
Greetings fellow undergraduate philosophers,

We are delighted that you are considering submitting your work to our journal. 
The deadline for submission is Friday, November 21st, with selectees being 
notified in January. Submissions will be reviewed on a rolling basis meaning 
that early submissions have a distinct advantage. That said, if your paper is in 
progress and you would benefit from an extension, please email the editor, 
Trevor Jennings, at jtrevor@sas.upenn.edu and we will accommodate you as best 
we can.

We welcome submissions of original, unpublished, undergraduate work from 
every branch of philosophy. Submissions should be no longer than 6000 words 
(approx. 15 single-spaced pages), with the “sweet spot” being 4000-5000 words. 
All submissions should be prepared for blind review by being stripped of all 
identifying information such as author name and university affiliation. 
Citations should be made according to the 16th Edition of the Chicago Manual of 
Style. Submissions should include three attachments:

1. A pdf file of your submission (only title, body, and citations).
2. A matching editable text file of your submission.
3. A cover sheet with your name, essay abstract, university affiliation, and email.

Submissions should be sent to upennphilosophyjournal@gmail.com. Finally, 
any questions regarding these instructions or any other general issue can be 
forwarded to the editor at jtrevor@sas.upenn.edu.

We hope to read your submission soon,

Editorial Board
UPenn Undergraduate Journal of Philosophy




